Dear Parents/Carers,

We are very excited to perform our Christmas concert for you tomorrow! The children have worked incredibly hard to learn their parts and have been amazing in rehearsals, so fingers crossed they won't be overwhelmed by the occasion! If you take any photos or videos of the concert please do not share them on social media because some parents do not give permission to share photos of their child. Thank you very much.

We will be having our class **Christmas party** on **Thursday afternoon**. Please send party clothes in a labelled carrier bag to change into after lunch. We will supply party snacks.

**Friday 20<sup>th</sup> December is Christmas jumper day!** Your child may wear non-uniform and a Christmas jumper.

**Next Thursday and Friday we will hold Show and Tell sessions**. Your child may bring a toy in to share with the class.

This week we have been learning about measuring in Maths and we have been creating Christmas cards. We have been thinking about ways to welcome new people into our school as part of our Taith Adfent work and we have been writing letters to Santa.

When we change home reading books we take note of the comments you make in the reading record. We would be grateful if you would note any sounds/words your child finds difficult, enjoyment and understanding of the story.

Here are some Read Write Inc blending videos if you would like to reinforce this at home:

## Learning to blend at home - session 19

https://schools.ruthmiskin.com/training/view/FTG4jimu/S9URUV5a

## Session 20

https://schools.ruthmiskin.com/training/view/mT60oDad/9ovTnpm3

Thank you for your continued support and have a lovely weekend! Best Wishes,

Mrs Chapman and Miss Hopkins